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Newsletter 15 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for assisting your children with the Sponsored Maths Challenge and for collecting 

the sponsorship cash with them. Well done to everyone for trying their hardest with this. 

On Friday 23rd March, FOSGS held an Adult Quiz Night in school. The evening was a great 

success and good fun was had by all. The event raised just over £400. Thanks to the FOSGS 

team for organising it.  

The next event being planned by FOSGS is a Ladies Fashion Show. Details can be found in 

the flier that accompanies this letter. We hope to see lots of you there with your female 

friends and family members. If any parents would like to help us run this evening event, 

please let us know  

Thank you for attending Parents evenings last week. It was good to see you in school. 

Children thrive when they feel that home and school are working together to help them 

progress. 

We are currently finalising the 2018-2019 term dates and a list will come to you as soon as 

they are ready. Please aim to avoid any clashes of holiday bookings with school days – thank 

you. We aim for all children to attend school every day of the term unless they are unwell. 

Term ends tomorrow, Wednesday 28th March, at 1.30pm with no Extended Day Care in the 

afternoon of the last day. The summer term begins on Monday 16th April.  

The teachers will be setting homework challenges for the holiday period which we hope 

you will enjoy supporting your children with. Please ensure your children read every day and 

have lots of opportunities to talk in depth; as well as having a good rest and some leisure 

time, of course! 

I hope you enjoy the school holiday and that the sun shines for us all. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms M.Buckby 


